To

Port Blair dated the 9t Dec.2002

The Executive Secretary
AAJVS , Port Blair

Ref:

Your Igtter No.3-1/FR&C/AAJVS/TW-2002/977 dated 5%

Dec.2002

Sir,

a)

bj

d)

Please find herewith the required facts and figures as
mentioned in the above referred letter.

If you see carefully you will definitely find that the sugar to
the Great Andamanese has been supplied as per the
prescribed quantity, which comes to the total of 13.05 Kgs.
However it has been a calculative mistake in total.

As per the recent decision taken by the higher authority
(Please refer the Tour Note of Director (TW) of his visit to Strait Island
on 14/10/2002 and the Signal No 705 dated 22/10/2002 from
Executive Secretary, AAJVS) in place of Dalda refined veg.oil of the
same quantity as per that of Dalda has been given to the Great
Andamanese. This would be continued in future.

Bill date for the Suppl.Baby Food was by a minor mistake not
mentioned which is regretted. Now the date has been given in the
said Bill.

Self has received the Bill from the ANCOFED, Port Blair on
15/11/2002 only and on the basis of the same self has raised has
the Bill on 18/11/2002. There was delay on my part.

The said Bills are re-submitted for a quick necessary action
please.

‘Yours Faithfully

Dr.PromXb Kumar Sircar
Secretary, GAMPCS Ltd., Strait Island

Nl

Dr.Pronob Kumar Sircar

Encl: As Above



